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To:  All Distributors 
 Regional Sales Managers and National Sales Manager 
 
From:   Warranty Department 
 
Model:  N/A 
 
Subject:  New Waste Management, Inc. Warranty Booklet 
 

 
 

March 31, 2014 # 14-11 
 

A new warranty booklet has been released for Labrie Enviroquip Group products ordered 
by Waste Management on or after January 1, 2014.  A copy of this booklet is included 
with the distribution of the 2014 1st quarter Technical Service Bulletins. 
 
Please ensure that the new Waste Management Warranty booklet is reviewed and 
thoroughly understood by all personnel that may interact with Waste Management for 
warranty support. 

______________________________ 
 

Please contact the LabriePlus Warranty Department at (800) 231-2771 with any questions 
or for further information. 
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